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CHARGES FOR SERVICES NOT COVERED BY THE NHS 

 

The following is a list of charges recommended by the British Medical Association for non-medical 
services, which are not covered by the NHS. 

 
 

SICKNESS OR ACCIDENT INSURANCE CLAIM FORMS   £42.50 
 
PRIVATE HEALTH CARE CLAIM FORMS     £60.50  
 
HOLIDAY CANCELLATION FORMS     £60.50 
 
FITNESS TO TRAVEL CERTIFICATES     £38.50 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN LETTER     £38.50 
 
FIT TO FLY LETTER / LETTER FOR HOLIDAY CANCELLATION  £38.50 
 
SHORT MEDICAL REPORT      £60.50 
 
SHOTGUN LICENCE CERTIFICATE     £93.50 
 
MEDICAL EXAMINATIONS (HGV, SPORTS, DRIVING ETC)   £114.00 
 
COPIES OF MEDICAL RECORDS      Free of charge for the first request 
 
GENERAL PRACTITIONER’S REPORT (Insurance Report)   £110.00 
              Additional Questionnaire  £  28.00 
 
MEDICAL EXAM FOR INSURANCE     £121.00 
 
CORONER’S REPORT       £75.00 
 
DS 1500         £17.70  
 
PRIVATE PRESCRIPTION      £15.50 
 
PRIVATE BLOOD TEST       £32.00 
 
CHILDMINDER / PLAYGROUP FORM      £19.00 
 
FORM AH ADULT HEALTH REPORT (Fostering / Adoption)   £150.00  
 
LASTING POWER OF ATTORNEY MEDICAL EXAMINATION             Not undertaken   
 
PRIVATE SICK NOTES       Not undertaken 
 
PRIVATE CONSULTATION      Not undertaken 
 

 

When a Doctor signs a certificate, completes a report or writes a letter, they will need to 
check the patient’s entire medical record to ensure that they are providing accurate 
information. Doctors will not be able to complete forms same day, so please ensure that 
you give them reasonable notice. With this in mind please allow a minimum of 7 working 
days for your form/letter to be completed. We will contact you when it is ready to be 
collected. 
 
Please note that payment must also be made in advance. You can pay over the phone, 
online bank payment (if you use this option you will need to provide proof of payment), or 
cheque (made payable to Drs Adey & Dancy). Payments for medical examinations will need 
to be made before the appointment can be booked. 
 
From 1st February 2025 we will become a cashless practice so we will be unable to take this 
method of payment. 


